
Awareness Program On Dengue 

Organised by: St. Xavier’s School, Bathinda 

Venue: St. Xavier’s School, Bathinda 

Date: 25.08.2022 

 

An awareness program on Dengue fever was held at St. Xavier's School for the 

staff members in its campus.  

Mr. Sukhpal Singh, Senior Health Inspector was the spokesperson for the session 

who was accompanied by Mr. Varinder Singh and Mr. Johny Kumar - Health 

Supervisors. 

The officials explained the causes of the disease and guided upon the ways to 

prevent the same. They also guided about the ways to take care of a person who 

gets infected. 

It was an interactive and enriching session and in true sense an awareness session 

on a disease which is so often neglected when it comes to imparting knowledge 

among the public. 

 

 

                                
 

 



  

 

     


